
I’On Assembly 
Board of Trustees Meeting Minutes 

June 16, 2010 
 
Members Present      Jody McAuley, Brady Anderson, Deborah Bedell, Jay Thompson, Kershaw LeClercq, 

Sheri Cooper, and Phyllis Sheffer  
AMCS                        Jane Gottshalk and Helen L. Postell Hutson 
 
Jody McAuley called the meeting to order. 
 
Creek Club Docks 
Kershaw LeClercq advised that Mr. Speer and Mr. Russo are not happy with the activities going on at the docks 
and suggested hiring security guards to patrol the dock area.  The Board of Trustees discussed the possibility of 
having a security gate installed and charging members for key access.  The Board of Trustees advised that the 
Creek Club owners should submit a security proposal to the Assembly.  The Board of Trustees advised that a 
plan for additional dock security is not likely to be implemented before 2011. 
 
Meeting Adjourned. 
Next meeting is the Mid-Year Meeting that is scheduled for June 17, 2010 at the Creek Club. 
 


